

January 29, 2015

Dear Sunway Fans,

Thank you for your donation in 2014 to Burnt Cabin Christian Youth Camp of these Items:

21 ceiling fans one light fixture for ceiling fans.

Your gifts were greatly appreciated. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

Daldrup

Sincerely,

Wista Waldroop

Administrative Assistant



P.O. Box 97 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Sam & Joyce Yaws 918-671-1049

South College Church office

918-456-3414

Kevin Shea HOMEnhancements 1505 Kelly Blvd. Suite A Carrollton, TX 75006

June 26, 2018

To whom it may concern:

This is to acknowledge your gifts to Burnt Cabin Christian Camp:

- 20 light fixtures with 45 lamps
- 10 fans (metal industrial)
- 2 patio light kits for fans

Thank you so much for this generous gift that will serve the children at the camp for many years!

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Signed,

Wista Waldroop

Burnt Cabin Administrative Assistant



August 9, 2016

To: Kevin Shea,

Thank you for your donation of 19 commercial fans (3-metal blade industrial fans) to Burnt Cabin Christian Youth.

Your gift was greatly appreciated. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

t Waldey

Wista Waldroop

Administrative Professional



August 7, 2015

To: Kevin Shea @ Sunway Fan Company

Thank you for your donation to Burnt Cabin Christian Youth Camp for the following items:

- 1. 20 2-light 4-foot fluorescent wrap light fixtures
- 2. 40 48"fluorescent bulbs T8 cool white
- 3. 2 52' 5-blade NK fan w/alabaster 4-light kit
- 4. **7** 52' 5-blade NK fan maple/rosewood blades

Your gift was greatly appreciated. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

[aldrey

Wista Waldroop

Administrative Assistant